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Aihe: AAE webinar on Solvency II 
  
The AAE will organise its first webinar on Friday 17 April 2015 from 11:00 – 12:30 CET. 
  
The subject for this webinar will be the current status of Solvency II:  
  
“Solvency II: where are we now – where are we going”. 
  
The presentations will be given by Siegbert Baldauf and David Paul, both project managers of the 
Solvency II Project Team of the AAE. 
  
In this webinar you will get a detailed overview of the current status of Solvency II legislation, 
implementation and outstanding discussions and there will be a possibility to forward questions to the 
presenters.  
  
Please block this date in your diary. Further announcements about the registration process will follow 
shortly.  
  
Please share this information with other members of your association.  
  
With kind regards, 
  
Ad Kok 
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